Issaquah High
PTSA

"What's Really Happening at IHS"

An Evening with Issaquah High School Resource Officer, Diego Zanella
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 27, AT 7:00 PMm

IHS AUDITORIUM

Parents, please join us for a discussion with Officer Zanella:

Learn how kids are misusing technology
Learn the consequences of partying

Learn about kids’ substance use and abuse
Get to know our new school resource officer
Get your questions answered

Come hear Officer Zanella share what he sees happening with teens
today. We hope this evening continues to build our IHS community and
helps parents become better informed so that they can have candid
conversations with their kids.

Questions?

Contact Kristen Allen-Bentsen at kallenbentsen@hotmail.com or Jana
White at squakwhites@msn.com




